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I have become aware that the parliament is considering the up grade of the animal welfare bill. 
Although this is a step in the right direction it falls very short when considering the welfare of 
farm animals. 
these animals are often treated cruelly and treated as commodities rather these living creatures. I 
am strongly opposed to the confinement of live stock in small pens eg piggery and chicken 
sheds. the use of hot branding irons and of mulesing without the appropriate pain killers. we as 
humans should and need to acknowledge the right of every living creature to a secure and safe 
life. 
My father , a farmer , instilled in me that you can always judge a man ( and woman ) by the way 
they treat an animal. 
In todays world there is no place for animal cruelty. 


